COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3,

23rd June 1921,

Dear Sirs,
With reference to your First Batry Reuort

No. 84392 and Report on Form & on the steamer “SAUUEL DRAKE",
I ihall be glad if you will state whether the survey uow
carried out can be accepted as & Hpecial Survey No. 3, and
if 80, whether it was considered necessary to drill the
shell plating, and if the plating in way of the sidelights
(if any ) has veen examined.

You should also state the spaciug of the forecastle
beams, whether the rivets in the frames are spaced 7 inches
or 7 diameters apart, the diameter of the nand pumps, and
whether you are gorrect in report ng on page 4 of the First
Engry Report "One deck (steel - wood sheathed)®, in view of
the partioulars given on page 1 of the Repors.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
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